
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 6 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 23 November 2017  

   

Question (1) What discussions has the council had with the Scottish 

Government regarding the possibility of allowing Scottish 

councils to use CCTV cameras for parking enforcement? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What discussions has the council had with the Scottish 

Government regarding the possibility of decriminalising 

school streets enforcement? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What discussions has the council had with the Scottish 

Government and other Scottish local authorities regarding 

the possible introduction of graduated parking ticket 

charges? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) What is the URL for members of the public to download the 

council’s enforcement protocol; controlled parking zone and 

priority parking protocol; and private roads protocol, as 

approved by Transport and Environment Committee on 10 

August 2017? 

Answer (4)  
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